
 

 

 

 

 

Additional Needs 

 Testing and Support 

 
During your child’s time at the John Frost School, we may feel it necessary to 

carry out some tests to identify if there are any learning needs for us to address.  

We will always contact you in writing if we feel that the result of the testing 

requires us to put some support in place for your child. 

 

 


